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Traffic incident in Fargo 

 
 

NARRATIVE: At approximately 9:00 p.m., Fargo Police Department, Cass County Sheriff’s 
Office, Fargo Fire Department, and ND Highway Patrol officers responded to a report of an 
individual on the outside of the fence on the 42nd Street S overpass to Interstate 94.  Traffic on 
Interstate 94 was slowed in both directions for approximately 45 minutes while the person was 
assisted down to the ground by the Fargo Fire Department.  Traffic was diverted temporarily 
and resumed back to normal following the incident.  This incident required approximately 15 
squad cars from multiple agencies to assist with traffic control.  Due to the teamwork 
displayed by all agencies involved, no crashes were reported during this timeframe.  Fargo PD 
is the lead agency in this event.   
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For More Information Contact:  
Sgt. Adam Malafa  (701) 328-2447                                                                                                                             
ammalafa@nd.gov  

     
 


